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OFFICE OF INDEPENDENT COUNSEL

444 NORTH CAPITOL STREET SUITE 519

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20001

February 18, 1996

James P. Scanlan
2638 39th Street, NW
Washington, DC 20007

Dear Mr. Scanlan:

I have received your various communications with the Office of Independent Counsel,

including, most recently, your letters of January 3 and 16, 1996. They will be reviewed.

I appreciate your interest in the work of this Office.

Sincerely,

Larry • Thompson
Indenedent Counsel
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